
4 November 2021 

Delays in lodging Annual Financial Report 

Astron Corporation Limited (ASX:ATR) (“Astron” or “Company”) advises shareholders that 

it has now lodged its Annual Financial Report for the year ended 30 June 2021 with the ASX. 

The lodgement is 3 days later than the final date allowed by the ASX under the Listing Rules. 

Astron advises that the decision to not proceed with the demerger of its downstream minerals 

processing business, as a result of legal action brought in Hong Kong by one shareholder, 

contributed materially to delays in finalising the report.  

The Company was also one day late in finalising its September Quarterly Production and 

Exploration Report and quarterly cash flow report (Appendix 5B), which Astron announced 

after the opening of the ASX market on 1 November 2021, resulting in a suspension for 

trading in Astron’s securities. 

Astron regrets any inconvenience this may have caused for shareholders. 
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